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 MY STORY   

IMMERSION 

During an exhilarating immersion into the 
beauty of the human body for over a decade, 
Blane Charles was the focus of many 
productions in Europe as both a fashion 
model and flourishing modern dancer. 
Blane's reinvigorated return to New York 
marked a profound milestone in his life when 
he declared to live no other path than that of 
his dreams.  

MISSION 

Realizing his divine talent, impeccable vision 
and compelling urge to usher others through 
life-altering transformations, Blane 
immediately enrolled into FIT's (Fashion 
Institute of Technology) award winning 
program. By virtue of his extreme dedication 
he secured a position as the Eveningwear 
Specialist/Personal Shopper at BARNEYS NY 
where he dazzled a diverse spectrum of 
celebrities and high profile shoppers with his 
"authentic" wardrobe guidance and 
"charming" personality for over eight years.  

ACCLAIM 

2009 was highlighted by the birth of BCDC 
(Blane Charles Design Consulting). Our 
mission at BCDC is to empower our clients 
with the tools to thrive through style and the 
courage to experience life to the fullest!" 

Blane Charles proved himself a trailblazer 
many times over, especially as the first to be 
featured by CNN MONEY as one of the best 
wardrobe consultants in NYC. He continued 
to pave a path to unparalleled success 
through his participation in the 17th annual 
DIFFA "Dining by Design," which garnered 
him international acclaim, as well as being 
the recipient of the coveted "Best of 2015" 
Thumbtack award. 

EXPRESSION 

A keen eye for creative expression combined 
with extensive experience and worldly vision, 
Blane's vast knowledge of fashion, interiors, 
beauty and wellness has justly deemed him 
"Design Guru!" 

MANTRA 

BCDC burgeons and thrives as the ultimate 
destination to manage your luxury lifestyle. 
"Why just wear a diamond when you can be 
one?!" 

~ BLANE CHARLES 
FOUNDER + PRESIDENT OF BCDC 
BLANECHARLES@GMAIL.COM 

     


